
 
 

                                                                 A Report on 

ISTE APPROVED ONE WEEK SHORT TERM TRAINING PROGRAM (FDP) 

TRANSFORMING HIGHER EDUCATION - NEP – 20 (THENEP – 2020) 

20th to 25th May 2024 

 

Indian Society for Technical Education (ISTE), NNRG Chapter organized a five-day Short-Term 

Training Program (Faculty Development Program) on “Transforming Higher Education–

NEP–20 (THENEP – 2020)” from 20th to 25th May 2024. 34 participants were registered and 

attended for this 5 day program. 

The session has been organized by Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala as Convener and Dr. Pavan 

Kumar Thimmaraju as Co-Convener. 

The Inauguration took place on 20th May 2024, at Seminar Hall, School of Pharmacy.                  

Prof. M. L. Sai Kumar, Former Dean, IPE, Hyderabad acted as Chief Guest and Keynote 

speaker. Dr. G. Janardhana Raju, President, Dr.T.Ravindra Reddy, Vice-President, Pavan Kumar 

Thimmaraju, Gen. Secretary, Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Treasurer, Dr.S.Ravichand, Member, 

NNRG ISTE Chapter graced the occasion. Distinguished speakers expounded the importance of 

National Education Policy - 2020 and its Implementation at all levels. They propounded that the 

Faculty should be trained in NEP for its implementation. They also outlined the importance of 

the topics in Academics and for the Development of our Nation.  

 

Banner of the THENEP–2020. 



 

 

Glimpses of the Inaugural Event 

 



 

 
Schedule of the FDP on THENEP-2020 

Quiz: A quiz was conducted on 25/05/2024 to all the participants where in 25 multiple choice 

questions were given for duration of 30 minutes. Quiz was conducted in online mode in Quizizz 

environment. 

Valedictory Session: After successful completion of all the sessions and quiz by resource persons, 

Valedictory event was conducted on 25th May 2024 Afternoon. Feedback from the participants was 

taken and few have expressed their interest in attending such kind of programs. They also insisted 

the necessity of such programs in coming days. 

Dr Pavan Kumar Thimmaraju, Co-Convener of the STTP, gave away the concluding remarks.       

Dr Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Convener of the STTP, has presented the Report and finally vote of 

thanks was extended by Mr. Srinivasa Rao Pingali. 
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